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The Future of Finance: Technology and
Financial Inclusion

On 12 October, 2014, Dean Karlan, Academic Lead for the Financial Inclusion Program,
served as a panelist for a discussion on technology and financial inclusion at the Future of
Finance Seminar at the International Monetary Fund’s 2014 Annual Meetings. Watch a video
of the panel discussion on the event website.
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